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Elizabeth Osburn serves as Senior Vice President of Government Affairs. She joined the Tulsa Regional
Chamber in 2015, bringing more than a decade of experience in public policy and government relations.
In her role, Elizabeth drives the Chamber’s political strategy, including managing the Regional OneVoice
Coalition’s advocacy efforts and overseeing the Chamber’s political action committees: OklahomaBizPac
and TulsaBizPac. She also works to strategically increase voter engagement and participation.

Before joining the Chamber, Elizabeth most recently served as Government Affairs Director for the
Greater Tulsa Association of Realtors. Prior to this, she was a long-time staffer to former U.S. Senator
Tom Coburn, serving as a Policy Advisor in Washington, DC and then as Correspondence Director in the
state. In addition to her years as a congressional staffer, Elizabeth worked in California at the Pacific
Research Institute, a free-market economic think tank. There, she handled fundraising and
development. Elizabeth has also worked on several national political campaigns throughout her career.

Elizabeth is a trained examiner for the Oklahoma Quality Foundation and serves on the Chamber’s
internal team driving quality improvement efforts. She has been named to Oklahoma Magazine’s “40

Under 40 List” and was a previous nominee for the League of Women Voter’s “Madam President” event.

Elizabeth is a native of Tulsa and holds a Bachelor of Arts from the University of Oklahoma.



